
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

December 2024 

 

Dear families 
 
On Friday 20 December, the academy will be closing early for the Christmas Break. Students will be dismissed from 
the academy at 12:15. The iBase will be open until 14:30 for any students that wish to stay until the normal finish 
time. All students will return on Monday 6 January following the Christmas break.   
 

I would also like to remind you that we have Christmas Jumper day on Thursday 12 December. Students can choose 

to wear a Christmas jumper on top of their school uniform. Students wishing to participate are asked to make a £1 

contribution. Students must wear the rest of their uniform as normal. The academy will be donating all proceeds to 

the Save the Children charity.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch in the usual way.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Emma Steele 
Principal 
 

 

 

 
 


